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To: The Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

From: Councillor Ira Novoselsky, Chairman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: July 29, 2019 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

July 29, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281, Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the Council will discuss the following item(s): 

 
18-352 Motion by Councillor Rizzo:  That the City Council request Dan Cameron from National 

Grid to appear before a City Council Sub-Committee to discuss measures both the city and 

residents can take to prepare for winter storms that could cause power outages, and how 

the city and residents can deal with outages should they occur. 

 

18-355 Motion by Councillor Rizzo:  That the Mayor instruct the Chief of Police to appear before 

the City Council to discuss the increase in crime on Broadway, Coolidge Street, and Rose 

Street as outlined in the October 24, 2018 edition of the Revere Journal. 

 

19-098 Motion by Councillor Rotondo:  That the Mayor request the Director of Parking to use 

discretion when enforcing the provisions of MGL c. 90 s. 20A½ relative to the towing of 

vehicles after receiving five or more violations.  Please note that the statute reads, the 

parking clerk MAY notify - as opposed to SHALL notify - the Chief of Police when 

requesting a vehicle be towed for delinquent violations.  Though towing has been done in 

the past in accordance with state law, the current enforcement policy of towing any vehicle 

that has received five or more violations that have not been paid after twenty-one days is 

draconian and affects the poorest and most vulnerable residents of our community. 

 

19-104 Motion by Councillor Rotondo:  That the City of Revere look into the feasibility of 

placing Narcan and AED devices in facilities that serve the public and have public 

restrooms.  The attempt of this motion is to address the issue of overdosing in public 

bathrooms and the issue of in community heart attacks. 

  

 


